
Subject: Public Involvement Process (PIP) draft NHDOT document for Public Comment  
  
Regional Planning Directors:  
  
Good afternoon.   The NHDOT website has been updated to include the draft document- Public 
Involvement Process (PIP) and the public notice of the  45-day public comment period.  The 
public comment period runs  from April 1- May 15, 2024. 
  

https://www.dot.nh.gov/doing-business-nhdot/general-public 
  
  
The document provides an overview of the LRTP, TYP and STIP processes and purpose, 
identifies opportunities to participate and where to find information. Public participation is vital to 
understanding issues, discussing solutions, and planning a transportation system for current and 
future users.   
  
It would be greatly appreciated if you would please post and share this information with the 
communities in your region and other stakeholders.  Thank you for your cooperation in this public 
outreach effort.  If you have any questions, please let me know.  Lucy  
  
  
Lucy  A. St. John, Senior Planner 
NH Department of Transportation  
Bureau of Planning & Community Assistance 
(P) 603-271-8732  (F) 603-271-8093 (E) Lucy.A.StJohn@dot.nh.gov 
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